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Certificates 

Rimu for perseverance in writing his 

speech. 

Daisy for writing a beautiful speech about 

her Nana. 

Kobi for being a great friend and showing 

good listening. 

Hudson a great big welcome to Mōkau 

School. 

 

Parent Interviews  

It was great for our caregivers and kaiako 

to meet together to support the learning 

of our tamariki. What a great turnout, 

thanks for coming. Written reports will be 

sent out at the end of Term 2. Please 

don’t hesitate to get in touch with us at 

any time during the year. 

 
Mokau School Speeches and Poems 

We had these at the Mokau Hall on 

Wednesday and all children presented a 

poem or a speech. We had a great 

audience and the children have worked 

hard on they speeches and poems. We are 

so proud of our learners. Thanks to their 

classroom staff who supported them to be 

amazing. Thank you also to our 

judges,Mrs Griffin and Ms Mitchell. 

 

Community Survey 

We want to know what you think. 

During the speeches we had a chance to 

get parents to give us feedback on our 

school vision and the Term 2 and 3 

finishing time. For those who missed this 

opportunity there are 2 other ways for you 

to have your say about the vision of the 

school you want for your children. 

Attached to this letter is a paper copy of 

the vision survey. A google form will be 

posted on our school website and the 

Mōkau community page as well. All 

surveys returned go in the draw for a $50 

grocery voucher. If you wish to enter the 

draw be sure to put your name on the 

form. A google form about school finish 

time for Term 2 and 3 will be emailed to 

school families. Please complete these 

surveys and return them by Friday the 5th 

of April. 

 

Duffy Sponsor 

Wow! We have found a sponsor for our 

tamariki to be able to receive books for 

them to take home. THANK YOU to Gail & 

Eric Pratt for kindly sponsoring this. 

Tainui Cluster Speeches 

Tainui Cluster Speeches are at Ahititi 

School on Friday the 5th April. If your child 

is chosen to represent Mokau School they 

will have received some information 

today. 

 

Tainui Cluster Schools Athletics 

@Ahititi School 10th May 

Week 2 of Term 2  

We will need transport to this event. 

There will be information and permission 

slips sent home closer to the time.   

Lunchtime activities 

If you have a sport or skill that you would 

like to share with our tamariki at 

lunchtime we would love to hear from 

you. Please contact the school office. 

Duffy Theatre 15th May @Mokau Hall 

Whareorino & Ahititi Schools will join us 

for this performance. 

 
Pool Season Closed 

A huge thank you to the people that 

supported our kura by buying a key for 

the pool. Thank you to Trevor for the 

excellent water quality every day, Emma-

Gene for looking after the key purchases 

over the Christmas holidays and to all the 

swimmers that enjoyed our pool and 

looked after our school. Keys can now be 

returned to the school to get your refund. 

Boys’ & Girls’ Brigade 

There will be NO Boys or Girls Brigade due 

to the Tuesday 2nd being a holiday. 

Resumes to normal the week after. 

 
Dates to  

Mar 

29th  Good Friday No School  

April 

1st Easter Monday No School 

2nd      Easter Tuesday No School 

4th  Hearing & Vision Testing 

5th  Tainui Cluster Schools Speeches 

12th Last Day of Term 1 

May 

10th  Tainui Cluster Athletics @ Ahititi 

School 

15th Duffy Theatre 11am @Mokau Hall 

20th Bot Meeting 7pm 

27th  Teachers Only Day No School 
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Easter break 

All New Zealand Schools have the Tuesday 

after Easter Monday off.  

 

Confirmed Board Minutes 

Confirmed Mōkau School Board Minutes 

are available on our website. 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


